Date : 11.05.2021

Circular for Class XI (Session 2021-22)

Dear Learners

Welcome to the new Class of XI! It is with great joy that I welcome you to your New
School and surroundings. Some of you have already graced the corridors earlier and
we are proud to welcome you back to an extension of the School, where, we hope
that you will discover your inherent strengths and talent and blossom into smart,
conscientious and hard-working individuals.

The ongoing Pandemic has compelled the School to bring in place a Blended Learning
system, wherein your classes will be conducted online, using the G-Suite. A very
secure system with monitored access to it, you shall be invited into classrooms, being
conducted on the basis of a dedicated Time-Table. Kindly avoid sharing the ID and
the password with anyone. Infiltrations shall be dealt with strictly and can lead to
cancellation of admission.

The School will reopen its doors to learners for offline classes, in staggered
classrooms and timings, only as per the directions by Education Department, U.T.
Administration, Chandigarh.

To make up for any learning gaps, you are hereby advised to attend all the classes
regularly and submit the work assigned in time. You will be offered several platforms
to participate in co-curricular activities as per the Academic Calendar, given in the
School Diary. The Diary is as an important Link with the School. Please read through
the rules and regulations to avoid any inconvenience later.

Praying for your success and safety.
Best wishes

Mrs. Pooja Prakash

Principal



